From: Sledzinska, Elisa 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 10:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Emirates Gala

Steve, 

In honor of new nonstop flights from Chicago to Dubai I attended the Emirates Gala event at Navy Pier on Wednesday, August 6th.

I did not accept the gift bag that was distributed at the event. 

Elisa Sledzinska

Commissioner’s Office

Chicago Department of Aviatio
